
EL DORADO COUNTY 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
AGENDA TRANSMITTAL 

Meeting of November 7,2006 
I, 1 

I AGENDA TITLE: Letters of appreciation to  participating agencies and personnel regarding Presidential 
visit to El Dorado County on October 3,2006 I 

Supervisor Sweeney requests board consideration and approval of letters of appreciation be sent to 
those individuals and agencies that participated in the presidential visit to El Dorado County. 

A sample letter is attached. 

DEPARTMENT: Board of Supervisors DATE: 1011 7/06 
P 

CONTACT: Supervisor Jack Sweeney ONE: 621 -5652 

/ CAO RECOMMENDATION: I 

CAO USE ONLY 

Financial impact? ( ) Yes ( ) No 

BUDGET SUMMARY: 
Total Est. Cost $ 
Funding 

Budgeted $ 
New Funding $ 
Savings* $ 
Other $ 

Total Funding Available $ 
Change in Net County Cost $ 

* Explain 

Funding Source: ( ) Gen Fund ( ) Other 

CAO Office Use Onlv: 
4\53 Vote Reqd. ( yes( No 
Change in Policy ( ) yes ( ) N o  
New Personnel ( ) yes( ) No 
CONCURRENCES: 

Risk Management 
County Counsel 
Other 

BOARD ACTIONS: 

Vote: Unanimous Or I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an 
action taken and entered into the minutes of the Board 

Ayes: of Supervisors. 

Noes: 

Abstentions: 

II Absent: 
Rev. 7196 j:\agenda\win96 

Date: 

Attest: CINDY KECK, Board of Supervisors Clerk 

By: 



Countv of ~ f % r d o  BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

RUSTY DUPRAY ................................................ DISTRICT I 
HELEN K. BAUMANN .......................................... DISTRICT II 
JAMES R. SWEENEY ............................................ DISTRICT Ill 
VACANT ............................................................ DISTRICT W 
NORMA SANTIAGO ............................................ DISTRICT V 

Cindy Keck ................................... CLERK OF THE BOARD 

330 FAIR LANE PLACERVILLE, CA 95667 
TELEPHONE (530) 621-5390 

FAX NO. (530) 295-2552 
FAX NO. (530) 622-3645 

October 17,2006 

Chief Albert Najera 
Sacramento Police Department 
5770 Freeport Boulevard, Suite 100 
Sacramento, CA 95822 

Chief Najera: 

On behalf of the citizens of El Dorado County and the Board of Supervisors I would like 
to thank you and your organization for making the recent presidential visit a safe one. 
Due to your agency's cooperation and efforts, we were able to achieve highly 
organized, secure event which resulted in the president's safe arrival and departure. 

I am especially grateful to the following individuals of your Mobile field Force: 

Sergeant Darryl Gould Sergeant Al Miller Officer Steve Walters 
Officer Mike Galiteau Officer Bryan Morrison Officer George Singewald 
Officer Mike Blessing Officer Mike Nichols Officer Josh Dobson 

Officer Ray Villegas 

Sincerely, 

James R. "Jack" Sweeney 
Chairman of the Board 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 


